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Preventive Instructions for Library 

Beneficiaries 
 

In line with the prevention of the spread of Corona virus and In accordance with the 

principles of social distancing and community protocols, the workflow plan for the Library 

Affairs Unit will be as follows: 

 
 

1. It is allowed to receive only 15 beneficiaries at a time, taking into account social 

distancing of male and female students and all precautionary measures . 
 

2. Only 15 beneficiaries will be allowed to be in the library for a maximum of 90 

minutes. 
 

3. You can start by self-registering for the Library membership, or creating an account, 

through the library's website.  
 

4. You can browse the contents of the library through the online catalogue available in 

the library website, search the automated catalog (whether from inside or outside 

the library), and reserve the books to be borrowed before picking them up from the 

office. 
 

5. We recommend leaving books on the table after reading them, and not returning 

them to the shelfs, to be sterilized and returned to their designated place later on by 

Library Staff. 
 

6. For further queries related to library services and information, please contact us via 

e-mail: library@psmchs.edu.sa. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We urge all beneficiaries to adhere to and abide by taking precautionary measures 

 while in the library 
 

“Wearing a face mask, social distancing” 

Safety is everyone’s responsibility  


